
January 2018 Board of Education Meeting 

Special Education/Preschool Update 

 

1. Just completed the mid-year report for the Preschool Collaboration Grant.  We are on 

track with our goals. 

2. Meeting this week with United Way.  Preschools in Northern Kentucky are gearing up 

for the March Kick Off for Kindergarten Registration.  The campaign is entitled “There’s 

more than one way to Pre-K.”  Southgate will once again be offering a Me & My School 

summer opportunity.  All incoming kindergarten students will be invited to attend free 

of charge.  United Way awarded Southgate a grant to cover the cost of the program! 

3. Have been meeting to review MAP Winter scores to assure all students are making 

progress.  With the addition of the Read 180 Program, we now have a more intensive 

reading option for all struggling readers.   

4. Will be setting up a meeting later this month with Children, Inc. to discuss full-day child 

care for the 2018-19 school year. 


